Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION – The Florida Patient Safety Corporation, Health Care Provider Advisory Committee announces its intent to cancel a teleconference scheduled for:

DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, June 20, 2007, 12:00 Noon

For additional information contact: Florida Patient Safety Corporation, 2722 Waterford Glen Court, Tallahassee, Florida 32312, or call Susan Moore at (850)893-8936, or via e-mail at susan.a.moore@comcast.net
